## Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

**From:** Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) **Sent:** Monday, October 31, 2016 6:22 PM

To: 'flakerayden@gmail.com'
Cc: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)

**Subject:** Appeal for 1290-1292 Euclid Street - Sill Height

**Attachments:** 1290-1292 Euclid Street.appeal.10-26-16.pdf; 1290-1292 Euclid

Street.appeal.10-26-16.pdf

Dear Mr. Blake Hayden,

This email is by way of confirmation of our earlier conversation. I have referred your appeal to Saint Paul's Building Official, Steve Ubl. (651-266-9021)

When examining a case where the sill height is 53" as opposed to the required 48", he will want to consider a couple of things. One is the codes at the time of construction. Another is accessibility to the window and yet another any alternatives you bring forward. My list is clearly not be exhaustive, but I'm hoping it gives you a starting place for information to provide Mr. Ubl. Please email him a request for continued use of this space for sleeping purposes. Photos are very helpful.

Best Wishes, Marcia Moermond Legislative Hearing Officer Saint Paul City Council